
Meeting of the Deputy Prime Minister
for Reintegration with the
Ambassador of the United Kingdom of
Great Britain and Northern Ireland to
the Republic of Moldova

On Wednesday, 31 January, Deputy Prime Minister Oleg Serebrian had a meeting with
the Ambassador of the United Kingdom of Great Britain and Northern Ireland to the
Republic of Moldova, H.E. Fern Horine.

The Deputy Prime Minister informed about recent developments in the Transnistrian
file, including the efforts made by the Moldovan authorities to solve the current
problems on the two banks of the Nistru River.

The officials agreed to continue the dialogue aimed at providing support in the
country’s reintegration process in order to strengthen the statehood of the Republic of
Moldova within its internationally recognized borders.


